 
The Tackling Child Exploitation Programme have been funded by the Department for Education to create 'Practice Principles' on Child Exploitation and Extra-Familial Harm.  As part of this, we will be consulting with professionals, children, young people, parents, carers and communities. We would love to hear from you! We are running focus groups and consultation events for all of those working in safeguarding to create opportunities to share your insights and expertise.  If this is something you are interested in please visit https://tce.researchinpractice.org.uk/consultation-events/ to see our latest events or contact tcepracticeprinciples@researchinpractice.org.uk who will signpost you further. 

There are also opportunities for children, young people, parents, carers and communities to have their say on what should be included in the principles too. Children, families and community members are experts in their own lives and we need to hear and understand these experiences if these principles are really going to make a difference to how children and families are treated and supported.  If you are running any existing groups for these audiences and think they may be interested in this opportunity, please contact Lucy.Belcher@childrenssociety.org.uk to discuss.  We can arrange focus groups, 2:1 interviews or discuss other approaches for the consultation activity which best suit the people you work with.  Those taking part will be given a £20 voucher. 
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